
     

House Points 

                This Week - Overall 

Huish   173 561  

Foxcote 190 450 

Tyning  154 523  

Ludlow 150 565 

Class Attendance 
Cam  97.8%  

Lox  90.8%  

Brue  94.2%  

Dart  96.5%  

Avon  95% 

Kennet  92.2% 

Mells  98% 

Yeo  97.7%  

Severn  97.5% 

Huntspill 99.4% 

Girls Football  
On Thursday 22nd October the girls football team played Peasedown in 

a cup match which ended in a fantastic result. The end score was 21-0 

to St Nicks. We would like to thank Mark for preparing us for this 

match and for all the other teachers for cheering us all on. Thank you! 

By Kate and Laura 

A massive  well done to Laura Kate, Kelly, Maxinne, Rhianne, Evie,  
Darcie, Gracie and Avalee. 

 

School Message 
 
What a fabulous term it has been .  Everyone has worked so hard 
and the behaviour of the children has been excellent.  
I was sorry to miss both of our football matches due to meetings 
this week.  Both teams represented the school so well;          
demonstrating exemplary sportsmanship. Sadly our boys team 
lost against Paulton whilst the Girls team had an outstanding 21-0 
win against Peasedown - well done to both teams.  
 
This week we had a BBC Online reporter visit to do a report and 
radio recording about the Midford Class. The children enjoyed 
showing off their new classroom! I will post the link to the article 
on our Facebook page as soon as it available.  
 
Please save the date of the 6th December for the Christmas Silent 
Disco. Silent Discos are the greatest fun and brilliant for children 
who don’t like loud music as they can turn the volume down! 
There is nothing more funny than groups of children and adults 
dancing to different tunes in the same room! Each headset will 
have three channels of music to choose from. Prices will include a 
lovely super cooked by Greg and Mrs B’s Bar will be back for the 
evening. 
 
I hope everyone has a fun half term with their children. 
Have a lovely half term 
 
Best Wishes 
Nicki Smith 

Save the Date 

Monday 4th November 

 Start of Term 2 

Tuesday 5th November 

 9:00am YR R Family Event 

 2:30pm Year 6 Family Event 

Wednesday 6th November 

 Rec/Year 1 Trip to Westonbirt 

Friday 8th November 

 9:00am KS2 Celebration Assembly 

Tuesday 12th November 

 Odd Sock Day for Anti Bully Day 

 2:30pm Year 3 Parent Event 

Wednesday 13th November 

 9:00am Year 1 Parents Event 

 

25th October 2019             Term 1   Newsletter 5 



 
 

  Our Values            
This week Year 5 have 

been using art and 

linking the pictures to special 

events. The picture we looked at 

today was linked with Creation and the children talked about how 

the picture shows the symbolism of Gods creativity and love. 

25th October 2019              Term 1    Newsletter 6 

 

We have had a wonderful start to our first term of the year. Everyone has settled in well.  Dur-

ing the assembly one child from each class was presented with a trophy for their work, out-

standing achievements and overall commitment to St Nicholas during Term 1. They will keep 

the trophy until the next Spirit of St Nicholas Service which will be held at the end of each term 

Winners for this term. Well done everyone. 

  
   

  
  

Friends of St Nick’s PTFA 

Silent Disco 

Friday 6th December 2019 

Come along and start your Christmas with 

your family and friends.  

Tickets: £10 adults. £7.50 children 

Price includes: 

Hot Roast Turkey Roll with chips and all the trimmings 

and a mince pie for the adults.  

Chicken nuggets and chips followed by a ‘sweet treat’ 

for the children.  

Children 3 and under will be admitted free but they will 

not receive a headset. Only ticket holding children will 

receive a headset. 

 

NB: Children must be accompanied by a ticket holding 

adult, a maximum of 3 children per adult will be       

admitted. 

Tickets Will be limited and sold on a first come first 

served basis they will be on sale after Half Term. 

Financial Report 
Thanks to everyone we  have had an amazing first 5 

months.  
Our income from the Launch Party was an incredible 

£4,896, with profits of £3,728. We have goods in stock 
ready for our Christmas events totalling £964.00 and a 

reserve of £1000 for immediate needs  
Meaning our total raised towards the Yurt and pizza   

oven is  now  an amazing £5,757.  

Children in Need  

As you know it is that time of year for Children In Need. We 
will be having a mufti day on Friday 15th November, wearing 
‘SPOTS and STRIPES’. We will also be selling doughnuts to 
the children at break time.  
We will also be doing an assembly on Wednesday 13th     
November in the morning about ‘HELPING A FRIEND IN 
NEED’ to coincide with Children In Need. We understand 
that it is a few weeks away, but we would like to keep you 
updated with what we are doing. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Timperley, Mrs Howell, Mrs Lamb, Miss DB and the 
School Council. 

Yr 5/6 Football Team 
On Monday 21st October the Yr5/6 travelled to Paulton for 
the first match of the season.  The boys and Kate played 
exceptionally well but unfortunately lost 10-0 to a very good 
Paulton team. Well done team for not giving up! 
Report by Hayden and Michael. 
Well done to Flynn, Harry, Hayden, Connor, Michael, Kate, 
Charlie, Lucas, Jacob and Harrison. 

Uniform Reminder - No summer dresses to be worn 

after half term.  Please ensure you child is appropriately 

dressed for the colder months. 

Lox: Molly J  Cam: Brooklyn C 

Brue: Teddy B Dart: Jack G 

Avon: Lilly  K  Kennet: Milo J 

Mells: Ashley C  Yeo: Ethan L 

Severn: Macie D  Huntspill: Lizzy B 


